
for caring enough to
maintain your 

Nephrology Certification

Thank You for your professionalism in maintaining board certification as a Certified Clinical
Hemodialysis Technician.

On the occasion of Certified Nurses Day, March 19, it is my pleasure to tell you that
you are valued for your commitment excellence as part of the nephrology team. Your
contribution makes for better patient outcomes and confidence in the quality of our
organization and the broader health care system. I realize that it takes personal dedi-
cation and persistence to achieve and maintain your certification and I want you to
know that I really appreciate all that you do. You are special and I value you! 
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